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25/11/2024  21:21:122024/4625/P OBJ Joanne Scott I object to this planning application. The proposed loft extension it too bulky and will harm the streetscape. If 

the application 2024/4626/P is granted, this would be overdevelopment of the property. This proposal is not 

well designed and will decrease the quality of existing residential units. Contrary to Policy H2 of the London 

Plan 2021. Adding additional housing units to this property is overdevelopment and the bin storage and any 

bike storage proposed will not be able to cope with additional occupants.  All the fire doors in the building 

should be reviewed in the event that this development is granted and they should confirm to BS 8214:2016.
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